
 
 

16th July 2025 YAdmissions/Yr 6 to Yr 7 Summer 25/T2 link and first day 

details July 25 

  

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you and your family are all safe and well.  

 

As the end of this school year approaches, I look forward to welcoming your child to our school on 

Monday 1st September 2025. We hope that your child enjoyed the Transition Days and is excited to start 

with us in September.   Your child will be able to experience both our academic curriculum and 

Personal Development Curriculum which will ensure every child secures their academic potential whilst 

developing their own character.  Hard work, honesty, good manners and consideration for others are 

central to our ethos. 

 

I wanted to outline the arrangements for Monday 1st September 2025: 

 

Arrival:  Students should arrive via the bus park, accessed via Tithby Road or the gate on the front of 

school.  Students will be directed to the school field where they will meet their tutor.  Students should be 

at school for 8.25am to start the school day. 

 

Dress Code:  

Year 7 students will be in full school uniform on Monday 1st September 2025. 

 

Equipment:  

Students will need their pencil case. Students will be provided with their Student Planner and Timetable. 

 

Refreshments: 

Thank you for your support in completing the student consent form which was found on the initial 

transition page. During the day, your child will have their finger print taken which will enable them to 

access the cashless catering system. Personal log in details relating to the online payment facility will be 

shared with you during the summer holiday. 

 

Students should bring a packed lunch on their first day and a snack for breaktime if they wish to. If your 

child is entitled to Free School Meals then this will be provided for them. 

 

Departure:  

Students will be dismissed at 3pm through the Bus Park or Front of School gates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please see below for an outline of the day: 

 

 

Arrival (School starts at 8:25am) 

Tutor Time Tutor Meet and Greet 

Period 1  Head of Year address, supporting your transition to Toot Hill School 

Break 

Period 2  Planning for the year ahead, getting to know the Tutor 

Period 3  Assembly with Dr Eardley 

Period 4: Lunch 

Period 5 to 

Period 7  

Follow Curriculum Timetable 

Departure (School finishes at 3:00pm) 

 

 

Transition Online Portal 2 

 

In relation to the Year 6 transition portal, I would like to let you know the next section of the transition 

portal is now available for you. Please click on the link below: 

 

https://toothillschool.co.uk/transition2 
 

To log in and access the Year 6 webpage, you will need your enrolment T number from the original 

Portal 1 submission, alongside your child’s legal surname.  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming the Year 7 students to Toot Hill School and working in partnership 

with you during the next chapter of your child’s educational journey. If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact the school office (school.office@toothillschool.co.uk).  

 

Please continue to stay safe and we look forward to meeting you all very soon.  

 

Yours sincerely 
C Eardley D Mordue J. Sleep 

Dr Eardley Mr D Mordue Mr J Sleep 

Head of School Head of Year 7 Assistant Head of 

Year 7 
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